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LWWC's Community Easter Egg Hunt

Written by

Beth Farrah, SMT Writer

Bloomfield, Missouri – Living Water Worship Center will be holding their annual
community Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 19th. The Easter Egg Hunt will start at
11am and will continue until all the eggs have been found! It will be held behind the
church in the yard.

The Easter Egg Hunt will be divided into three different age groups: one to four
(toddlers), first graders to third graders, and fourth graders to sixth graders. Each egg will
contain various kinds of Easter candy but there is also a chance for one child to find the
ultimate Prize Egg, which will be hidden among the rest with a special prize inside.

Members of the church are asked to bring candy and plastic eggs and there will be plenty
for everyone but the church is asking to have a rough estimate of how many children plan
to attend the Easter Egg Hunt. Please remember to bring your own bag or basket with you
to the hunt.

For more information, please contact Judy Ewing, the church’s Youth Advisor, at 573-
421-5748.
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